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FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK

What an amazing Athletics Carnival!  

Mix some cold and wet weather. 300 enthusiastic competitors. A well-prepared staff. Many enthusiastic
families and what do you get? Lots of great participation and several school records broken. Sturt was the

winning House but Well-Done to everyone. 

Thank you also to the Eisteddfod Committee for all their efforts in keeping this wonderful event alive. Our
students all really loved the opportunity to perform. 

Stage One were awarded with the best Choir Award, however all the choirs and verse speaking performances
were top class. 

Thanks so much to staff in preparing the children to perform so well and a special thanks to Helen Frankham
for playing piano for all the choirs. 

Our Attendance has bounced back staying at 87% this week.  

With a lot of cold and flu symptoms around please be sure that children are nice and warm in coming to
school. The cold weather this week will bring its challenges as well for attendance. 

With a week to go let’s not give up on getting back to 90% before the end of Term. 

Lots of sport still going on! Girls Hockey won a tight game. 

New and informative reports being completed and are on the way today. These will be sent to all families
electronically from this Term so please get your email details to the front office. 

Our P&C will be hosting tonight’s Social. The final P&C meeting for this Term will be next Wednesday at 5pm
in the library. 

Have a wonderful weekend. Go the Sky Blues tonight and stay warm! 

Darryl Thompson 



Student of the week



School News

Buzzie Winners

Leo KP, Charlise 2P, Kaden Orange, Brody 2P,
Joseph 6B, Lovely 5/6B, Brax Silver, Janalee KB,

Jayce 3F, Frankie 3L, Bill Silver, Latrell KR

  Attendance Award: Dominic 
Teacher Award: Miss Brooke 



School News

 To support Alice follow the link!
https://loseyourlocks.org.au/alice-walker

On the 13th Of July, Alice with be shaving
her hair to raise money for The Kid’s

Cancer Project.



School Events 








